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This week in  Nursery we have enjoyed celebrating Chinese 
New Year. We have been decorating Chinese Dragons on 
Purple Mash and we even had a go at creating our own 
dragon masks!  

This week the children in Reception have been investigating 
Magnetism and have explored which materials are magnetic 
and which are non-magnetic.  They have loved making 
predictions and being inquisitive about whether objects will 
attract or repel!  

 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

Year 1 have been learning all about length and how to 
measure in standard and non-standard units. The children 
have measured objects using cubes and rulers. They have 
compared the length of objects and found objects in the 
classroom that are longer and shorter than a meter. 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) 
In English this week Year 2 have been writing                
non-chronological reports about animals that we know. 
Some of the children used their brilliant homework to help 
support their writing. Here are some of the great examples 
that were submitted on Seesaw! 

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in offering a very warm welcome back to 
two of our Teachers who have recently returned to 

school following their Maternity Leave.  

Mrs Nugent has returned to Class 3 and Mrs Moxon 
has returned to Class 2.  

Miss Sprosten will be continuing to work in Class 2 and 
will also be supporting our Thrive curriculum. 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Persons are Mrs Benton 
and Ms Kahler. If you have any concerns about the welfare 
of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the 
designated staff. 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 


